
11/9/21, 3:15 PM Six Mile Regional Library District Mail - Johnson Road Closed until Further Notice

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=eea909d2be&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-a%3Ar-6044655150936252619&simpl=msg-a%3Ar-6044655… 1/1

Tina Hubert <tinahubert@smrld.org>

Johnson Road Closed until Further Notice
Tina Hubert <director@smrld.org> Mon, Nov 23, 2020 at 8:57 AM
To: staff <staff@smrld.org>, Board <board@smrld.org>

There has been a possible exposure to COVID-19 at Johnson Road and the building is closed until further notice.  All
Johnson Road staff should contact their health professional regarding testing.  According to CDC guidelines:

The CDC defines “close
contact” as:
✔      
a person that has
been within six feet of an infected person for a prolonged period of time (15
minutes
or more)
✔      
a person who
provided care at home to someone who is sick with COVID-19
✔      
a person who had
direct physical contact with a person (hugged or kissed them)
✔      
a person who shared
eating or drinking utensils
✔      
a person who got
droplets from someone who sneezed, coughed, or spread some other respiratory
type
droplets 

To be as cautious as possible I am suggesting that everyone who works at Johnson Road be tested, and at the very least
contact your health professional for more guidance.  For your information only: we are hoping to reopen Johnson Road
December 7th, but that is not a guarantee and will not be publicized until we have a more definitive answer.  More
information will be forthcoming.

Thank you for your patience and concern.   

Tina
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